Two weeks ago on the first of May, newsletter subscribers were invited to take a look at a preview for the upcoming summer issue. (If you aren't a newsletter subscriber yet, you can get on the list by filling out your email in the sidebar on the left. We only send newsletters out once a month, or when it's really newsworthy. We promise)



Now that the preview page has been running for a couple of weeks, we're happy to let you in on it too. Bookmark the page and check everyday for a new peek at what's to come for our summer issue. It's super fun, packed with great summer knits, and has a couple of surprises we're really excited about. Just you wait!